
 
 

Annual Electors Meeting – 12 May 2022 

Notes of the annual meeting of electors for the Mabe parish, held on Thursday 12 May 

2022 at the WI Hall, Antron Hill, Mabe, commencing at 7.00pm 

Parish councillors present: Cllrs Wilkinson, Cole, Galke, Phillips, Thomas 

Members of the public present: None 

Officer support:  Clerk to the parish council 

1. Welcome and Introduction   

2. Apologies for absence   - were received from Cllrs Tisdale (other commitment), West (not 
available), Wills (ill health), Simmons (unavailable), Tindle (health). 

3. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 25 March 2021 

The notes from the previous meeting of electors were received and noted. 

4. Chairman’s Annual Report   

Cllr Wilkinson presented the Chairman’s Annual Report. Noted. 

5. Questions, discussion and recommendations from members of the electorate: 

The current highways improvement works were discussed, and it was noted that other 
roads needed to be trimmed. HGV’s were avoiding the ‘lozenge’ junction due to the new 
road layouts. 

The gardening club had held its first meeting since the lifting of covid-19 lockdown 
restrictions. 

The Twinning Association had a meeting the previous week, aiming to arrange for a 
twinning visit in September. If the visit goes ahead, the parish council will be requested to 
give grant funding for a gift, and a contribution towards a memorial stone. 

6. Meeting closed: 7.25 pm 
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